
We need your feedback on management and technical training topics, as well as other events 

and programs you want to bring into our area. Don't miss this opportunity to have your voice 

heard and help ASA meet your needs in 2015-2016.  

Be prepared to discuss: 

*Do you install customer-supplied parts? How do you handle phone inquiries? 

*Do you hold shop meetings? If so, what do you cover? 

*Do you / how do you collect customer email addresses?  How do you use them? 

*What management and technical training topics would you like to see offered locally? 

CHAPTER OFFICER ELECTIONS WILL BE HELD AT THIS EVENT  


